
 

Hello Parents and Carers, 
 
What a wet soggy day ! I give up now trying to keep up with the weather– we've have 

sun, rain, thunder and lightning all within a few days.  We just have to be patient and 
wait for our long ,warm ,summer days! 
 

We are coming to the end of yet another term and as always we have been very busy. 
This week the focus has been on the Platinum Jubilee and leaning more about HRH 

Queen Elizabeth II , her role within the monarchy and in the country. The children 
have been doing their own research in class too. We will continue with some activi-

ties next week.  
 

The children will be making buntings, taking part in designing a pudding recipe and 
all of this will culminate in our picnic lunch on the field on Friday. Please help your 
child with some ideas for a very special pudding recipe. If the weather is anything 

like this morning- we will have our ‘picnic’ inside.  
Everyone can dress up in red, blue and white next Friday—yes and that includes all 

parents and carers too ! 
 

The PTA will be hosting their very first fundraising event on the afternoon of Friday 
27th May. Please see attached the poster giving you all the details.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Powys 
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The PTA are excited to undertake their first fundraising event! 
 

Please see below for all the details.  
 

Support the school and order your donuts today ! 



Wiltshire class have been working hard on their eco-
warriors activities. After studying the negative and 
positive effects of the rainforests clearance, they had 
a debate about what they should do to help!  
 
After designing some posters, they made small globes 
indicating where the rainforests were and how they 
are shrinking! 

From football to gymnastic, 

we had lots of sporting suc-

cesses to celebrate this 

week in Monet class.   

Noah and George were 

awarded with a medal for 

football and Daria picked 

up silver award for her 

amazing gymnastics prow-

ess! 

Congratulations to you all! 



On Tuesday, we were lucky enough to be visited by Joe 
Sheridan, a professional footballer! Joe plays as a midfield-
er in the under-21s for Crystal Palace and is the son of one 
of our [proud] staff. 
 
Joe spoke passionately about his footballing career to date 
and how he became professional. The children were so im-
pressed as Joe even got to play a game and show off his 
skills! 

A reminder that children have been invited to wear red, and blue to 

school on Friday 27th May to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  

 
Weather permitting, staff and children will be having a picnic lunch on the 

field that day. We would also like to kindly request that if you happen to 

have any red, or blue picnic blankets/mats/flat sheets, please send 

them to school with your child on the 27th May so that they have 

something comfortable to sit on that fits our theme.  
 

We’re looking forward to a fabulous celebration!  



 
CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

 
HERE ARE OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
Well done everyone!! 

 
 

KS1 
 
Kandinsky -  Yanis 
Klimt -   Austin 
Van Gogh -   Marcel  
Cezanne  - George, Sana  
Mackintosh - Asma 
Matisse -  Alyssia 
Gardner -  Joshua  
 
 
KS2 
 
O’Keeffe -   Marcus  
Turner -   Aliyah  
Monet -   Riley, Lucas 
Miro -          Jake  
Picasso -   Matas  
Dali -     Lauren  
Hockney -   Phoebi-Lou  
Escher -  Harry  
Wiltshire -   Bobby 



 

You can follow us on @proudtobeDAPA 

for all  
academy news and updates. 

 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2022  
 

 
Term 5  May 2022  
 

 Tuesday 24th May Reception Trip to Washbrooks Farm                                     
  Wednesday 25th  Year 5 Trip to Metrobank 

 Thursday 26th   Year 6 Trip to Wakehurst Place 
 Friday 27th May  Jubilee Picnic lunch and dress up 
                                            Break up from school – normal time 
 
 30th May – 3rd June May Half term Holiday 

   Thursday 2nd June Spring Bank Holiday 
   Friday 3rd June  Additional Bank Holiday HM The Queen Platinum Jubilee 
 
Term 6  June 2022 
 
(7 weeks)  Monday 6th June   Term 6 starts (Summer Term) - Back to school 

 
 July 2022  
 
 Friday 22nd July  Break up from School at 1.30 pm 

Communication with Staff 

If you would like to request a meeting or communication with a staff member, you can call 
the school office on 01293 525596 or alternatively fill in our Contact Form and a member of 

staff will get back to you ASAP. Thank you for your understanding during these changes. 

Please find the contact form here: DAPA Staff contact request  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n2BDxfl2ekuhTmqItMqOnk-Fa_KwBNNLj5GLoIGHCnNUQ05VNEgyWEU3U0YzTU1UUTdYQTdJVVZRTC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n2BDxfl2ekuhTmqItMqOnk-Fa_KwBNNLj5GLoIGHCnNUQ05VNEgyWEU3U0YzTU1UUTdYQTdJVVZRTC4u
file:///J:/Common/Secretary/LIN/ADMIN/DAPA Contact Form.html

